
Ocean Palms Elementary      
School Advisory Council Meeting     

Virtual SAC Meeting/Media Center Option   
February 18, 2021  

   
Meeting Convened:  3:16 pm     Adjourned:    3:45pm    
   
Attendance:  A. Bergamasco, J. Werba, M. Campbell, J. Sellers, J. Tiedeberg,  J. Weeks, J. Becksmith,       
J. Pantano, K. Barrera, K. Fodor, L. Farese, L. Miller, N. Reid, S. Rendzio, T. Cantwell, C. Dickson,   
  
Excused:   E. McCall, A. Torrente, B. Johnson, J. Webster, C. Hensley, L. Birdwell  
   
Call to order: 3:16 pm   
   
Reminders:   
   Welcome!  As a reminder please mute microphones unless speaking.  If you would like to make a motion 
or second a motion, please use the chat feature or physically raise your hand.  If you have something to share, 
when another member has the floor, please use hand symbol on your screen and wait until you are addressed 
by the Co-Chair.  Please be sure to unselect the hand after you speak.  
  
Mrs. McCall, the SAC Chair, is part of an ELA District Content Task Force helping transition K-2 
classrooms into the new B.E.S.T Standards during two of our upcoming SAC Meetings.  

   
Review Minutes from 1/14/2021 Meeting    
Motion to approve the minutes was made by S. Rendzio; J. Tiedeberg, seconded the motion.   
Motion Passed  
   
Approve Agenda for Meeting 2/18/2021  
Motion to approve the agenda was made by J. Tiedeberg; J. Becksmith seconded the motion.   
Motion Passed  
  
Current Financial Report – N. Reid  
There is a balance of $2,055.33  
  
  
SAC Survey Update - N. Reid  

 Survey Window February 1st - February 26th    
 45%  of staff have completed the Staff Survey  

 Need a minimum of 60%  
 33%  of the parents have completed the Parent Survey  

 Need a minimum of 20%  
 Grade Levels Participation Information:  

o Pre K- 18 (43%)  
o K- 26 (29%)  
o 1- 67 (58%)  
o 2- 53% (43%)  
o 3- 50 (38%)  
o 4- 80 (75%)  
o 5- 54 (38%)  
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Peer Observation Presentation -J. Pantano (ILC)  
 1st day started today; it was a great experience for the teachers to observe each 

other. Teachers were excited to debrief with their colleagues.   
  

Principal’s Update – T. Cantwell    
o Enrollment continues to grow!   
o Playground ribbon cutting was very exciting – this is in the Ponte Vedra News   
o i-Ready data was presented   

  
Public Question Period   

 None   
  

Adjourned   
Motion to adjourn was made by N. Reid   
Motion Passed  
  
  
  

 


